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PUBLIC NOTICE

City of Sedona Request for Proposals (RFP)
Uptown Sedona Parking Facility Needs, Siting, Design Concept Assessment and
Parking in-Lieu Fee Analysis

The City of Sedona, Arizona is announcing a Request for Proposals (RFP) from qualified
firms to provide professional services to complete a needs assessment and siting and
design concept assessment for a parking facility or facilities to serve its Uptown tourist
district.

Proposals, in their entirety, must be received by 5:00 PM on Monday, March 25, 2019.

The RFP is available on the City's website at: www.sedonaaz.gov (under “Your
Government” — Bids and RFP’s).

For more information, please contact Mike Raber at mraber @ SedonaAZ.qov or 928-
204-7106.
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Michael Raber, Senior Planner
Department of Community Development




